
From: Janene Follmer <yahneen@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 2:03 PM 
To: Lucas Goff <lgoff@cowleycounty.org>; Lucas Goff <lgoff@cowleycounty.org> 

Subject: 192nd rd/Liberty township 

CAU- ON; -his message orig-nated from a sou�ce exte�na to tne Cowley Cou'.'lty Government Age1cfes. Use approp(ate caJtion i,.vhen opening any -n<s or attachN'ents contained in this message 

Hello there 

Finally our Esch Spur Rd project is finished. I think we have one more form to file. 

At our meeting last night the board discussed the option of deeding the portions of 192nd from 151st to 131 st back to the adjacent landowners. What would we have to 

file to accomplish that? And is it a possibility? 

And also an interesting development. I was on my way home today and discovered that someone was bulldozing the surface of 192nd! Liberty township was not notified of 

this. Would appreciate your thoughts on this as well. Mr. Sevacek seems determined to have his way - no matter what. 

I am concerned about liability on Liberty Township"s behalf. 

Please respond asap. 

Thanks 

Janene Follmer 

Liberty Township Trustee 

620-441-7528


